
 

 

June 26, 2013 

 

 

 

Dear Fire Chief: 

  

In the next few weeks your fire department will be receiving a survey from Explore 

Information Services.   

 This letter is to notify you that I have verified Explore’s credentials and have validated that 

this request is legitimate. The last DE survey effort was conducted by Explore in May 2009.  

 

The data collected in this effort is used to support critical infrastructure for Emergency 

Response, Vulnerability Assessments, and other critical tasks.  More information regarding the 

project can be viewed at:  http://www.nationalfirestation.com.  

Thank you for taking the time to assist with this effort.  If you have any questions 

regarding the project or survey, please feel free to contact Kathy Enga at Explore Information 

Service, via e-mail: Kathy.Enga@exploredata.com.  

 

Sincerely, 

  

Grover P. Ingle, CFPS, CFI-II 

State Fire Marshal 
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http://www.nationalfirestation.com/

